
Terrance Kropf 

 Kilkenny Place Guelph 

October 13, 2021 

Re: Rolling Hills - Comprehensive Review Process 

To: Guelph Review Committee 

I fully support the Strategic Growth Area for Rolling Hills Comprehensive 

Review Process of redesignating this area for development of medium to low 

density homes. 

The City of Guelph has grown towards this area and I recognize that other people 

would like to live in this area, I have lived here since 1995 with my wife Hellen 

who recently passed and as life changes, I have made the decision of moving to 

another area of Guelph which better suits my needs. 

I would like to thank those members within the planning department for their 

hard work to try to promote this area for other residents within Guelph to call this 

their home in the future. 

Sincerely, Terrance Kropf 

 


